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Dear Parents, 

  You have probably already seen on class Dojo that on the morning of Tuesday 7th March we will be 

having a pet morning as part of our animal topic “Paws and Claws”.  

We have found in the past that Grange families have many pets at home including some very 

unusual ones! If you have any kind of pet and think that it would happy to be looked at and possibly 

touched by lots of children and would be willing to bring it in on this date we would very much 

appreciate it! If it is in a cage or tank, you are welcome to leave it with us for the day (with enough 

food and water). If it is something that can’t be left, it would be great if you could stay with your pet 

while the Year 1 and 2 classes come round and see all the animals.  

Please bring your child to their classroom as usual and stay with your pet from 8.45am.  

We will do the registers then rotate the classes. We will be finished by 10.15am. 

This day has always been a great success in the past due to the kindness of parents willing to help us 

out. If you have got a pet you could bring, please can you let your class teacher ASAP. Many thanks! 

While we never make children touch or hold any animal they don’t want to, we need to know if your 

child has any allergies eg fur, feathers etc. Please fill in and return the form to the office if this is the 

case. 

 

 

My child __________________________________________in __________________________ class 

 

 is allergic to _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

The treatment they may need is________________________________________________________ 
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